
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of March 30, 2020

Jesus said to her [Martha], "I am the resurrection and the life. Those 

who believe in me, even though they die, will live, and everyone who 

lives and believes in me will never die. Do you believe this?"  

John 11:25-26 (NRSV)

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (3/31)    
11:15am   Women’s Bible Study 
through ZOOM meeting 

SUNDAY (4/5) 
	 9:30am	 Worship Service Online 
                    (Palm Sunday)Last week — In review

March 29, 2020: We worshiped together through our online worship video! Pastor 
Doug delivered the sermon and Jake Gustafson was our Lay Reader! To watch the 
service, visit our website at www.federatedff.org. 

This week — Looking ahead
Palm Sunday and Holy Week Services are canceled at Federated. Unfortunately, we 
will not be able to gather together April 5, April 9, or April 10. We need to be cautious 
and safe. We will offer online services for these important days.

Communion: We are offering an at home option for communion on Palm Sunday 
(April 5) and Maundy Thursday(April 9). We have communion kits available. If you 
would like your household to receive communion kits, please return the postcard you 
received in the mail. Or contact the church office (218)739-3227 as soon as possible.
You may also use your own bread and grape juice during our online service. 

Office Hours: Since a case of COVID-19 has been documented in Otter Tail County, 
the church building will remain locked during public office hours. Phones and emails 
will be answered from 10am-2pm Monday-Thursday and 9am-12pm on Friday. If you 
absolutely need access to the church building, please call ahead of time to make an 
appointment. We want to keep everyone safe and healthy!

April Photo Sessions for our new church directory have been canceled. We plan to 
reschedule these sessions for September 2020. Thank you for understanding. 

Women’s Bible Study will meet through ZOOM this week. Karen will send the link 
to her group. If you would like to join this study, but do not receive Karen’s updates, 
please contact the church office for online access.

Cabinet Doors: The church kitchen received an update! We replaced our kitchen 
cabinet doors. If you are interested in the old doors, please contact the church office by 
the end of this week.  

Prayer requests
In addition to our prayer list, please remember:  
To pray for our world and our safety. 
If you have a prayer request, please contact the church office. 
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